
Present: Chang, Fritz, Haddock, Havenstein, Montelone, Murray, Ross 
 
Attempted to be present but technical glitches prevented:  Simmonds 
 
Dr. Unger was ill and unable to join us.  In her absence, we discussed technology issues we 
thought were important and would like, as a committee, to look into this year.  These included: 
 
--possibility of making transcripts available online for students.  A fee mechanism would have to 
be developed to charge for them. 
 
--online line schedule and enrollment issues, including 1) what to do if the server is down, 2) the 


